
   

*Hft is a national charity that supports people with learning disabilities and their families. The 
Family Carer Support Service (FCSS) provides a friendly, national support service for family 
carers who have relatives with learning disabilities, run by a team of family carers and 
experienced support staff. Anyone is free to contact FCSS – all its services are free to family 
carers.  

 

 

How to get the right support 
using the law  

 
People with learning disabilities (aged 16+) and family carers have 
stronger rights under the Care Act. Do you know how it might affect 
you and your son, daughter, brother, sister, husband, wife, cousin, 
niece, nephew, other relative or friend? 

This free session will give you the information and confidence you 
need to ensure your views are heard, and to get the best support for 
you and your relative or friend.  

This session will take place in Middlesbrough on  
Wednesday 8

th
 March 2017 from 10am to 2pm 

 
Come along for to find out about: 

 Strengthened rights for family carers.  

 Wellbeing and outcomes  

 Assessments and eligibility  

 Independent Advocacy  

 Charging – Who pays? 

 Care and support planning 

 and more… 
 

 

If you would like to attend, please contact Samta at InclusionNorth 
on  0113 244 4792    samta@inclusionnorth.org 
 

This session is being run in partnership with the Family Carer Support Service 

(FCSS). For more information about the FCSS and its work, go to: 

www.hft.org.uk/FamilyCarerSupport or call 0808 801 0448 

mailto:samta@inclusionnorth.org

